Sent: Tuesday, October 01, 2002 8:05 PM

To: comment@bpa.gov Subject: For Steve Wright

I attended one of the BPA meetings in August. I am writing again to urge you to ensure protection of wild salmon when dealing with BPA's financial crisis. I urge you to end ineffective programs but not to cut the dollars for salmon protection—the money should be put into effective programs that really do increase wild salmon in the Columbia and its tributaries.

I also encourage you to focus on clean energy. Energy conservation measures can yield a large gain, but they take investment and planning. No better time than now to start, rather than waiting for the next power crisis and then bemoaning our lack of conservation. BPA is known for its clean power through hydroelectric generation. Let's keep it clean in the future too.

Thanks for your attention to this.

Joseph Kiegel 8524A Stone Ave N. Seattle, WA 98103-4039